
We’re so excited to kick off another exciting school year! On behalf
of the PSA, we’d like to extend a warm welcome to both our
returning families and those joining us for the first time. This year
will be full of fun events to connect, entertain and support our school
community.

We had an exceptional fundraising year last year, raising over £16k!
These much needed funds will be put to good use by the schools.

We have a lot to plan for the new school year, and we’d love for you
to get involved. Whether you have a little time or a lot, your talents
and ideas make a big difference. Joining the PSA is a great way to
meet other families, stay connected to what’s happening at school,
and help create fun, meaningful experiences for our pupils. Drop us
an email or come along to our AGM, where we will discuss plans for
the year.

Autumn Term Events - save the date:
September: 

Friday 19  Sponsored Fun Walkth

Friday 19  Mace Playce Bingo Night (adults only)th

October:
Friday 10  PSA AGMth

Friday 17  Autumn Fair th

November:
Friday 7  Autumn Discoth

Friday 28  Christmas Fairth

December:
Friday 5  Junior Film or Games Nightth

Date TBA - Elfridges

Baddow Hall PSA Newsletter

Welcome to a new term of PSA fun!



Friday 19  September - Sponsored Fun Walk and Mace Playce Bingoth

We look forward to hosting our first two events in a few weeks time.

Our sponsored fun walk is brought to us by ‘The Fun Walk Trust’, a
registered charity, organising annual Essex Fun Walks. A bonus pot
donated by local businesses tops up any money raised by families.
We host the fun walk on the Junior field to allow for families to walk
together with school friends. If you are unable to attend, families can
take part and walk at any point in September to raise money. An
email will be sent in due course with further information, but mark
the date in your diaries!

Mace Playce host monthly bingo nights and each month select a
local charity or good cause to run a raffle. We are very grateful to
have been selected for September and hope to raise a great amount
from the raffle! If you would like to come along and support us, you
can purchase tickets online - details in the below poster. Please note
this is an adults only event.



Thank you for supporting Baddow Hall
Schools, we're looking forward to seeing

you soon, 

B A D D O W  H A L L  P S A

PSA@Baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk

Friday 10  September - PSA AGM 9.30am. th

Everyone is welcome to attend the PSA AGM. It is a great opportunity
to enjoy a tea/coffee and to summarise the previous year’s events and
plan future events. It is also great to hear the schools plans for the
money raised by the PSA. If you are unable to attend, but are interested
in hearing more, please send us an email.

Autumn Term Events

Further information regarding other Autumn term events will be sent
out over the next few weeks. So please save the dates and we look
forward to seeing you there.

Pre-loved Uniform

Every term we ensure that pre-loved uniform is on display at our events
for a donation. If you require uniform prior to an event, you can email
the PSA who will be happy to help. We also welcome any pre-loved
donations of School logo items.


